
 

 

16th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Update on Senior Leadership Team (SLT) 
 

I am writing to update you on some changes that will be taking place amongst our Senior 
Leadership Team over the coming months. We are pleased to announce that Sarah Turner has 
now been appointed by the Governors as our new Deputy Head on a permanent basis.  
 
Ms Turner had been seconded from Beaver Road Primary on a temporary year's contract since 
September, and has really settled in well, making a huge impact across the school, so we are 
delighted that she is able to stay on with us as a permanent member of our leadership team.  
 
Having been in the role of Acting Headteacher throughout Deborah Howard’s maternity leave, it 
has given me the confidence and drive to want to take on my own Headship of my own school. 
With this in mind I applied for and was successful in being appointed as the new Headteacher 
at Woodheys Primary School in Sale. I will be starting this new post in September 2017.  
 
Mrs Howard will be coming back from maternity leave on a part-time basis from Monday 15th 
May, which means that we will work alongside each other in partnership to ensure that there is 
a smooth leadership transition between May and the end of term in July.  
 
I would personally like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and for 
talking through these new changes with your child. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 
 


